
Office of the Mayor 

Mayor L. Helps and Council 

#1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

July 289, 2016 

Dear Mayor Helps; 

I am writing on behalf of North Saanich Council to express our gratitude for your offer of 
financial support in our legal action with NavCanada should leave to the Supreme Court be 
granted. Having your support is most appreciated and enables us to carry this case forward 
without undue impact on our residents. We will keep you informed as to the progress of this 
action. Thank you once again. 

Mayor Alice Finall 

Cc North Saanich Council 
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Yours 


